
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
January 3, 2022 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday January 3, 2022 at 7 p.m. at the 
Village Hall.  Those in attendance included: Treasurer Mahalak, Clerk Somers, 
Council Members Durham, Healy, Putsky, Schick, Somers and Wambold.  
President Phillips was excused due to a death in her family.  The minutes of the 
December meeting were approved on a motion from Schick with support from 
Durham.  The Treasurer’s report was approved subject to audit on a motion from 
Healy with support from Putsky.  The bills were approved for payment as 
presented on a motion from Healy with support from Somers.   
Friends of the Playground are continuing to gather bottles and cans towards the 
pavilion project.  Mahalak gave the Zoning report.  Due to an Attorney/Client 
conflict we will need to hire another attorney to represent the Village in an 
upcoming legal situation.  Mahalak is continuing to work with several property 
owners to try to resolve the issues.  No Fire Department report was given.  
Warren MacNeill gave the maintenance report.  He thanked Ron Stout for 
stepping in to help plow with the recent snow storm.  Putsky gave the Sewer 
report.  Everything is running well.  He was recently certified by the State of 
Michigan as a Plant Operator for Municipal Wastewater treatment.  Durham is 
continuing to work with a business owner to see about concerns on a building in 
the Village.  A motion to adjourn was made by Wambold with support from Healy.  
Carried.   
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 
lincolnmi.com 


